
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: July 9, 2008
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Henry J. Bergeron(~Y
Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 08-082 Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC
Application for Authorization to Supply Competitive
Electric Service in New Hampshire; Staff Recommendation for
Approval

TO: Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary

The Commission received an application from Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC
(Gexa) to become registered as a competitive electric power supplier in New Hampshire.
Staff has reviewed the application and has determined that it meets the requirements of
Puc 2003.01. Based on that review, Staff recommends that Gexa’s application be
approved.


